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Going for Gold with God 

 

Friday 24th September 2021 

 

Our Amazing Stars! 
 

 

 

 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our wonderful 

winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Red Class: Eleanor H and Hugo 

Yellow Class: Lucy and Archie 

Green Class: Mia-Rose and Dawson 

Indigo Class: Vito and Jonathan 

Violet Class: Santino and Jaiden 
 

Congratulations to all our shiny stars! 
 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. Thank you. 
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Going for Gold with God 

 

                  Worship Council News.        

We would like to welcome all the, children their families and staff back to school after the summer 

holiday and we hope that the children are enjoying their new classes. 

Our Harvest Festival act of worship will be held on the 1st October, via Microsoft Teams, Reverend 

Nicky shall be joining us and each class will lead a section of the worship to share songs, poems, 

art work and bible stories. 

As a part of our Harvest Festival, we shall be raising money for Refugee Action, a charity based in 

the UK that is helping refugee families during the Afghanistan crisis.  

Our Worship Council decided on a fund-raising activity of asking for donations of shop bought, 

sealed cakes and biscuits to sell in a cake sale. Thank you for your help and support towards our 

fundraising. 

Next Week….Our Eco Council will be sharing with you their intended projects! 

Cake Sale! 

 
Please bring donations of shop bought, sealed cakes or biscuits into school by  

Tuesday 28th September 2021. 

The cakes will then be on sale, in classes,  

from Wednesday 29th September to Friday 1ST October. 

Cakes and biscuits can be bought for a donation or 20p each. 

All the money raised shall be donated to our nominated charity  

Refugee Action. 

Thank you for your support, 

The Worship Council 
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Covid 19 

We have recently communicated with you the increase in Covid cases within our school, we 

would like to thank you for all for your continued support. If you would like any further 

information or support, please contact us. 

A reminder of the main symptoms and how we can all help to stop the spread of Covid-19. 

Symptoms 

The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of: 

 

 a new continuous cough; 

 a high temperature; 

 a loss of, or change in, the normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia). 

 

How to stop COVID-19 spreading  

There are things you can do to help reduce the risk of you and anyone you live with getting ill 

with COVID-19 

 

Do 

 wash your hands with soap and water often – do this for at least 20 seconds; 

 use hand sanitiser gel, if soap and water are not available; 

 wash your hands as soon as you get home; 

 cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve (not your hands) when you cough 

or sneeze; 

 put used tissues in the bin immediately and wash your hands afterwards. 

 

Further Information 

Further information is available at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  
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Dates for your Diary 

 

30.09.21- 8.30am Tempest Photography 

01.10.21 Harvest Festival 

11.10.21 Bike Clinic 

12.10.21 Bike ability- Y6 

13.10.21 Bike ability- Y4 and Y5 pupils 

18.10.21 3.30pm - 6pm Parent’s evening 

25.10.21 Half term holiday 

01.11 21 School reopens 

03.12.21 Reports out 

07.12.21 Flu immunisation for EYFS to Year 6 

03.12.21 Nativity dress rehearsal- local Nurseries 

invited 

06.12.21 Nativity dress rehearsal- Classes to watch 

08.12.21 1.30pm Nativity, EYFS and Key Stage 1 

09.12.21 1.30pm Nativity, EYFS and Key Stage 1 

10.12.21 Christmas Fayre 

20.12.21 School closed- Christmas holidays 

04.01.22 School closed to pupils- Inset day 

05.01.22 School reopens to pupils 
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